
From: Soura, Christian
To: Bray, William <William.BrayJr@dss.sc.gov>
CC: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 6/14/2013 8:42:44 AM
Subject: RE: H.3099

                Thanks – she’ll sign it today.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Bray, William [mailto:William.BrayJr@dss.sc.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2013 6:40 PM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: H.3099
 
Christian
 
Director Koller asked me to email you concerning H.3099.  This amendment was put forth by the Clerks of Court 
regarding non-IV-D cases.  DSS is ok with this legislation.
 
If you have any questions please call me.
 
William
 
 
 
 
 
 
William F. Bray, Jr.
Chief of Fiscal and Governmental Affairs
S.C. Department of Social Services
1535 Confederate Avenue
P.O. Box 1520
Columbia, S.C. 29202-1520
803-898-7225 (Work)
803-465-5160 (Cell)
William.Brayjr@dss.sc.gov
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